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Napa County Library Foundation
580 Coombs Street

Napa, CA  94559
Dear members of the Napa County Library Foundation:

Thank you for your donation in the amount of $10,000 for the purchase of databases for the Library.  

It is the goal of the Napa County Library to enrich the lives of citizens in its community with books and information. Your ongoing support allows staff the ability to reach a large demographic of County residents, allowing the Library to make a meaningful impact within the community.
Thank you for your continuing support.  
Sincerely,

Mark Luce
Chairman
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